

Thank you to each and everyone that has given to the "I Immanuel" fund. These offerings will be used for necessary maintenance that would normally put a strain on the church budget. Again, we appreciate your willingness to give and support our church needs.



Everyone is encouraged to be present at 10:00 am on Thursdays as we lift our prayers to God. (Matthew 7:7-11)

Wednesday afternoon February 14th 4:00 pm





Don't forget, Valentine's Day is just around the corner.

Wednesday, Feb. 14th

Ladies of Grace Sunday School Class Meeting



February 20th @ 10:00 am Bazen's Restaurant

ImmanueLight

"God with Us Serving God, Loving People, Sharing the Gospel"

Volume 64 January 31, 2024 Number 1
Email: <u>ibcflorence1@bellsouth.net</u> Website: ibcflo.org



Presidential Preference Primaries

Democratic: Feb. 3rd Republican: Feb. 24th

Immanuel fellowship hall will be used as a polling place on the dates listed above.

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~



Parking Lot Ministry Day

Saturday, Feb. 3rd @ 7:30 am

We will be collecting the following supplies for our ministry: Men's Deodorant, Toothpaste, and Women's Brushes

Buck-a-Month



Sunday Morning February 4th

"A buck a month is all we ask"

Church Budget Information

2023

Date	Tithes Received
December 31st	\$3,355.00
Year to Date	\$169,462.68

2024

January 7th	\$5,209.02
January 14th	\$2,145.01
January 21st	\$1.980.00
Year to Date	\$9,334.03

2024 Weekly Offering Needs \$3,717.31

Lottie Moon Final Offering: \$702.00

Recent Gifts

- † Eugenia & Duncan Tyson, Jr. m.o. Mr. Wilbur Parrott
- † Pastor Charlie & Marcia Pittman m.o. Mrs. Jessica Alice Grayson h.o. her parents: Dale & Kathy Sa
 - h.o. her parents: Dale & Kathy Sauls and family m.o. Dr. George Petrotta h.o. Natasha Shannon & Eddie and Mrs. Avis Wainright; also, in h.o. our precious grandchildren: Asher, Gracelee, Abner, Elias, Asa (and Harper too)
- † Vicki & Lawrence Thornton m.o. Dr. George Petrotta
- † Ms. Patsy Brown m.o. Dr. George & Avis Petrotta



Feb. 4th: Tammy Ashley & Samantha Allen

Feb. 11th: Gene Hampton & Lisa Thompson

Feb. 18th: Tammy Ashley & Debbie Woodward

Feb. 25th: Sue Lynch & Mary Grace Hanna

Please call Mrs. Tammy Ashley or Mrs. Brenda Wilkes at 843.407.4081 if you have a scheduling conflict.



1 Virginia Rhodes

5 Christine Cash

9 Brenda Wilkes

19 Mikayla Lynch

19 Camila Mayo

26 Andrew Pittman



Feb. 4th: Andrew Pittman

Feb. 11th: Randy Powell

Feb. 18th: Andrew Pittman

Feb. 25th: Danny Thompson

Men's Ministry



When: February 13th @ 6:00 pm

Where: The home of Bob & Karen Hames

Please put this date on your calendar and

plan to attend.



Dear Church Family,

We would like to thank each and every one of you for all of the calls, texts, cards and prayers. They have been an encouragement and meant the world to us. So again, thank you all for thinking of us.

Bill & Cecelia Burbage

Pure Water, Pure Love

Just a reminder that our Pure Water, Pure Love campaign is in full swing right now. Sure hope your containers or Ziploc bags are filling up quickly with coins. However for those of you who may not have coins, currency and checks also fit nicely in the containers or bags!

Remember...Pure Water, Pure Love is a ministry that helps provide wells and fresh drinking water for our missionaries and indigenous people in places around the world. So, please help Immanuel minister to those who are less fortunate than ourselves.

Don't forget to collect your coins and bring your bags or containers on Sunday, Feb. 25th as we shall have a time of dedication during our worship service that day. Thanks and God Bless!!



We are excited to announce that a Midweek
Prayer Service will hopefully be coming soon to
Immanuel Baptist Church. It will be held at lunch
time on Wednesdays but the plans are still being
finalized. Please pray for your IBC Staff and share
any ideas/suggestions that you may have as we seek
God's direction. "To God Be The Glory" for this
exciting new ministry!



Congratulations...

Immanuel Baptist Church would like to acknowledge that Miss Danielle Hicks has served faithfully as our Administrative Assistant for 13 years as of Feb. 28th. There is absolutely no way to adequately thank Danielle for the many hats she wears on a daily basis around Immanuel. However, we are so fortunate to have she and her "servant heart" on our IBC staff. So, from the bottom of our heats Danielle, congrats on another year of service and thanks for EVERYTHING you do for all of us! You are a true blessing from God!!

Please keep Danielle in your prayers and let her know how very much we appreciate her. Danielle Hicks is a real "treasure"!



Sunday, February 25th

(Immediately following our morning service)